
AFTERPROM HELP! 
 

The Afterprom Committee is looking for 
food donations from individual parents or 
companies.  Any amount will help!  No 
donation is too small!  To volunteer or for 
more information, please call: 

 

Beth at 303-766-9660 
or 

Rosemary at 303-840-2201 
 
 

  GECO EXECUTIVE BOARD 2004-2005 

The  Nominating  Committee  for  Grandview 
Educational  Community  Organization  has 
nominated the following individuals for the 
following positions for the 2004-2005 
Executive Board: 

 

Co-President Margo Miller 
Co-President Carlyn Canady 
Co-1st Vice Pres   Alison House 
Co-1st Vice Pres   Effie Maniatis 
Co-2nd Vice Pres  Garry Brewer 
Co-2nd Vice Pres   Mary Ann Neumann 
Co-Secretary Berthie Ruoff 
Co-Secretay Sharon Withrow 
Co-Treasurer Monica Baham 

 

If anyone is interested in serving on the board 
as Co-Treasurer next school year – Come 
join us!  The election for each board position 
will be held at the GECO General Meeting on 
Tuesday, May 18, 2004. 

 
OPEN HOUSE VOLUNTEER 

BREAKFAST 
 

Have you cooked a meal or brought 
ingredients for one of our teachers’ 
lunches this year?  Have you volunteered 
in the media center, or served lunches to 
students?  Did you help at registration, 
the GECO Fundraiser, or helping at 
Afterprom? Did you sit at a table selling 
poinsettias, typing the student directory, 
or proofreading it?  Have you helped 
given a reading test or in the classroom? 
     Then, please enjoy breakfast and an 
espresso or latte on us, and join us on 
Wed., June 2nd on your way to work or 
when dropping off your kids, anytime 
between 7:00 and 9:00 AM in the Media 
Center. 

WE APPRECIATE OUR VOLUNTEERS! 

THANK YOU CSAP VOLUNTEERS! 
 

To all of you who so generously 
donated the food for the teachers’ dinners 
and to Donna Maughan, Theresa Collins 
and Gina Cox on the hospitality team for 
serving them.  It was delicious and so 
appreciated! And to all of the volunteers 
who came in to serve our students lunch: 

 

    Gisele Freed  Janette Borel 
    Berthie Ruoff Sharon Withrow 
    Dolores Dolan Mary Ann Neumann 
    Sue Brundage Julie Buckley 
    Margo Miller  Anne Cottle 
    Monica Baham Marilu Hirschinger 
    Barbara Johnson Alison House 
    Carlyn Canady` Storm DeSisto 
          Myra Renaud  
 

Thanks for supporting Grandview! 
 
 

             ATTENTION PARENTS: 
 

We encourage every parent to attend the  
“ALIVE at 25” Forum on APRIL 29, 2004. 
(please see page     for more details.)   
Students will be attending an assembly  
and given the opportunity to sign up for 
one of three “Alive at 25” classes which 
are being held on April 15, 22, and 29 from 
3:00pm - 7:00pm with a dinner break.  
Registration is limited and will take place 
in the commons area during lunch hours. 
It is $25 and worth every penny when 
saving the lives of our kids!  
    
 
 
 
 

Next General Meeting: April 20, 2004 


	AFTERPROM HELP!
	Myra Renaud


